
Sunday, October 15th, 2017 

2:00–4:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

You Are Invited to Attend… 
The Dedication of a New Historical Marker  

“Robert M. La Follette: The Early Years” 

 

Please join us at 2pm for the dedication ceremony at the 

intersection of County Trunk G and Oak Grove Road in the Town 

of Primrose located south of Mount Vernon.  

At 3pm, there will be a light reception held in the Town Hall at 

8468 County Hwy A, Verona, WI 53593.  

 

For more information, email us at danecountyhistory@gmail.com 

or call 608-224-3605 or visit our website at 

www.danecountyhistory.org 


